
  
Wednesday June 9, 2010   

To: Toronto and East York Community Council   

Re:  Request to Change Permit Parking to East side of Parkmount Rd   

I am in receipt of a petition from the residents of Parkmount Road requesting a change in  
permit parking permanently to the east side of Parkmount.    

This change would have no bearing on snow removal and would increase the number of 
parking spots available for residents.  

I am in support of this change and am requesting that Transportation Services bring this 
item to Toronto and East York Community Council on June 22 so the by-law can be 
changed.   

Sincerely    

Paula Fletcher 
City Councillor, Ward 30    


